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Subject: DENSIFICATION

From: Joe O'Neal  
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 1:40 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org> 
Subject: DENSIFICATION 

I have never in 70 years of living in Ann Arbor ever seen anything like this!  It is a crime to yank the protection of 
"zoning" from residents who have purchased their homes in reliance on these zoning laws being in place.  There is 
no reason for requiring such a drastic and devastating change.  Once done, there will be no way to reverse the 
damage!  You are making a terrible mistake! 


